



Pleasantville Community Synagogue


CHILDREN’S SERVICES 

The school-age children will be divided into two groups, Pre-K through 2nd grade, and 3rd through 6th grades. Each group will participate in a program from 11:30 am -12:30 pm on the first day of Rosh HaShana and on Yom Kippur. 
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A Shofar Service will take place at 11:15 am on both days of Rosh HaShana. We encourage families to hear the blowing of the shofar in the sanctuary before the sermon, which begins at approximately 11:30 am. The shofar will also be blown in the classes. 


BABYSITTING

Babysitting will be provided during all the services but will be limited to pre-K through 2nd grade.  All children must be signed in and out.  Children will not be allowed to leave the babysitting room without being signed out by a parent.  Thus, it is important that you check on them periodically.  

We are continuing to make improvements to the children’s program that we hope will enhance your family’s experience of the high holidays. We welcome your input and participation.

If you have any questions, please contact Hebrew School Principal Galit Sperling at pcshebrewschool@gmail.com, or Marcy Gray at the synagogue office, 769-2672 or mgray@shalompcs.com. 




Our annual “candlelight” (glow stick) service, in which our children participate, will once again be held on Yom Kippur, 
Saturday, September 30, 2017 at the conclusion of services.  
Children should assemble at approximately 7 pm.
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